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Scott Lawrence

From: Sunderland & South Tyneside Licensing Mailbox 
<Sunderland&SouthTynesideLicensingMailbox@northumbria.police.uk>

Sent: 08 March 2024 07:23
To: Scott Lawrence
Subject: RE: Newcastle Road

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

***This message originates from outside your organisation. Do not provide login or password details. Do not click 
on links or attachments unless you are sure of their authenticity. If in doubt review the guidance at Report 
Phishing***  

Good Morning ScoƩ  
 
We will be withdrawing our objecƟon. I will send you the correct paper work through later this morning.  
 
Many thanks 
Jill   
 
Jill Lennox 9049 
Licensing Coordinator (Partnerships) 
South Tyneside 
 
| M: 07885263658 | W: www.northumbria.police.uk 
 
We are a flexible working organisation. Please only respond to this email in your own working hours. 
 
'Our vision is to deliver an outstanding police service; working with communities to prevent crime and disorder and protect the most 
vulnerable people from harm.' 

 

From: Scott Lawrence <Scott.Lawrence@sunderland.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 3:34 PM 
To: Southern Licensing Mailbox <southern.licensing@northumbria.police.uk> 
Subject: Newcastle Road 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside of Northumbria Police. Do NOT open any attachments, enter credentials or click 
any links unless you are expecting them from the sender.  

Hi Both, 
 
Please find attached the unsigned version of the hours and condition agreed by the applicant, 
which is clearer than the signed document. 
 
Regards 
 
Scott Lawrence 
Senior Licensing Officer   
Sunderland City Council 
City Development Directorate 
Tel:  07775548853 
www.sunderland.gov.uk 




